
     CLASS FAIR DAYS – April 16th – 20th  
    FAMILY NIGHT April 13th 5:00pm – 8:00pm 
 

The SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR is coming to Perry Hall Middle School.  
Students will have the opportunity to visit the Book Fair in the school library 
with their Language Arts class during Book Fair week.  
 

NEW PAYMENT OPTION   New to the fair is a digital payment option offered by Scholastic.  See the 
back of this flyer for more information.  We will continue to accept cash, checks & credit cards. 

FAMILY EVENT!  Come to the Family Shopping Night on Friday, April 13th between 5:00 – 8:00 pm.  
We will have raffles and a guessing jar for your chance to win a gift certificate for the Book Fair.  

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED   Share your time to help ensure our Book Fair is a success.  Help is needed 
every day of the Book Fair.  Please visit our Sign Up Genius for more information on how to sign up. 
  

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040a45a9a623a57-phms 

Due to a recent clarification in the tax law, only cash and check purchases at the Book Fair are tax 
free.  All Credit Card & eWallet purchases will be charged Maryland’s 6% sales tax. 
 

Thanks in advance for all of your support!  We’re looking forward to seeing you there! 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Jolie Headley at bookfair@phmsptsa.org. 
 

 


